University of Minnesota

Twin Cities Campus

Division of Epidemiology
School of Public Health

Suite 300 1300 South Second Street Minneapolis, MN 55454-1015 612-624-1818

Fax: 612-624-0315

May 30, 1996

Yoshio Komachi, MD President Osaka Research Institute of Public Health 1-37-8 Nakamichi, Higashinari-ku Osaka 537, Japan

Dear Yoshio:

I am very grateful for your letter of March 12th with the indication of your continued more than full time work in semi-retirement. We were grateful to have Iso and his family here. He made a fine contribution to the meeting and he appeared with a magnificent bouquet of roses from you that we have enjoyed during and since the conference. Things have settled down sufficiently for Stacy to take off for five days in New York City with her two sisters. I am sure Manhattan will never be the same after the visit of three Richardson sisters, all equally vivacious!

Again, thank you for your kind letter.

Cordially,

Henry Blackburn, MD

Mayo Professor of Public Health (Emeritus)